
DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY  

  

In the summer we adopted as a theme “coasts and the sea shore”.  In connection with this a 

select group travelled, mainly by train, to Arnside for a photo shoot in which one boat was 

particularly popular as a subject.  An ice cream rather than a coffee break was taken.  We 

viewed these images and many others from the UK and other places around the world in our 

September meeting.  In October we focussed on some computer software demonstrations for 

image enhancement and the preparation of slide shows with both images and sound.  Our new 

theme is “Morecambe Bay” and images will be viewed at our November meeting. 

New members, of any ability, are welcome and we always welcome ideas for topics for 

inclusion in the programme.  We meet on the third Thursday of the month usually in Grange 

Institute. 

Malcolm Kimber   


